## Town of Greenville

P. O. BOX 188 GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124 812-923-9821

H. L. Spears
Town Board President

Elaine N. Miller Clerk-Treasurer November 12, 1985 Town Hall Jack Sprigler
Town Board Member

Ronald Lamb Town Board Member

The regular monthly meeting of the Greenville Town Board, held this date, was called to order by president H. L. Spears. All Board members were present. Also in attendance: Max Mason, Bob Isgrigg, Gary Getrost, Janice Gibson, Talbotte Richardson, and Marvin Powell.

Financial statements and claims were presented to the Board. The claims were approved and the financial statements accepted by the Board. The minutes were read for the October meeting. Ron Lamb moved the minutes be approved as read. Jack Sprigler seconded.

The Board accepted a bid of \$958.50 from Edwards Concrete to replace the ramp in front of the building with steps and a handrail on the porch.

Gary Getrost reported that Danny Cristiani is to start on the hook-up with  ${\sf Tri}$  County Water next week.

Specifications for bids on a truck were sent out today. They are due back the 30th. Specifications were sent to six dealers.

The Board approved membership for Gary to the American Water Works Association.

Max Mason presented the Board with a Water Cost Agreement from Floyds Knobs Water Company, Inc. to be signed by the Board.

The Board approved the appointment of Paul Buche as a Greenville Deputy Marshal.

The Board approved extending the blanket insurance policy to cover the police station.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

u V. Milles

Elaine N. Miller

Clerk-Treasurer

H. L. Spears

President of the Board